
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Central Nine exists to engage and empower students by providing career-based instruction in an innovative learning environment.  We make an 

IMPACT on our students’ personal and professional SKILLS, which enables them to succeed in post-secondary and career opportunities.” 
 

 

Governing Board Report – High School Division 
 

August 13, 2020 
Report prepared by Mike Quaranta, Joe Preda,  

Melanie Carpenter, and Corinna Vonderwell 
 
 

Staff Services (Curriculum, Instruction, Programs, Staffing)  
Staffing 
We are currently seeking a Landscape Management/Horticulture Instructional Assistant and a general Instructional Assistant. 
 
Deep Equity Training 
On Monday, August 3, 2020, the entire staff took in virtual Deep Equity Training.  The training centered on working together to 
create a culture of inclusion, equity, and excellence.  During the training, staff worked collectively and in small groups and had 
honest discussions to help our students feel welcomed and accepted.  We will continue to focus on inclusion, equity, and 
excellence as we move forward. 
 
Meet the Teacher Night 
Central Nine instructors will hold a virtual Meet the Teacher Night with their students’ parents next week.  Instructors will 
share an overview of the program, expectations, and a continuous learning plan should we suddenly be required to switch to 
virtual learning. 
 
First Days 
The opening days of school have been going smoothly.  Students and staff are following protocols and doing their best to be as 
safe as possible.   

 

Student Services 
Marketing/Recruiting 

 
 7/20-21 Back-to-school event at Franklin Central High School  

 

Student Services welcomed Mrs. Chandra Beers in the position of Data Specialist.   We currently have 1279 students enrolled 
(as of 8/11/20).  It is important to note that several schools have opted to allow students to choose an e-learning or hybrid 
model of learning at the partner school and many of those are not attending Central Nine that were previously registered. 

 

Administration – Student Services Office 

Student Services continues improve drop/add functions (converting to a digital format) so that students can find the right fit.     

 

Supportive Services 

Student Services staff continue to support the ancillary programs such as AVMT and Paul Mitchell with off-site programming, 
registrations and enrollments working virtually from home most of the summer. 

 

August Highlights 


